Safe, Respectful, Learners
January 30%, 2020
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Welcome to 2020. Your child is in Year 3 & 4 Adventures, their
teacher is Mrs Amy Spora and our class SLSO is Ms Kristina
Manusu.

This year our class theme, quotes and goals will be based on the
book 'Oh, the Places You Will Go' by Dr Seuss.

Each week your child will attend Science with Mrs Amanda Bunter, and Digital
Technology / Library with Mrs Chantel Chandler. Students will also participate in
Scripture, Sport and Assembly with the classroom teacher or additional
volunteers/Student Learning Support Officers.

Digital Technology Library: Wednesday 2.10 pm
Science: Thursday 9.15 am

Scripture: Wednesday 1.15pm

Sport: Friday (after assembly Term 1)

Assembly: Fridays 12:00 to 12:30pm (approximately)

Homework will be distributed to students every Monday afternoon and collected
on Thursdays. Completing weekly homework is not compulsory but strongly
encouraged along with independent reading each day by your child. As all students
are now primary aged, home readers will no longer be set as a weekly/daily task,
however students can be provided with readers if requested by parents or borrow
from the school library. Homework will start Week 2 of Term 1.

To help minimise class and work interruptions your child will be provided with all
classroom equipment except coloured textas. They are welcome to bring their
own textas but it is not expected.

Please feel free to arrange a time to discuss any concerns or requests you have.
Yours Sincerely

Amy Spora



